
 

Portland General Electric announces first presentation for investors as public
company
Webcast scheduled April 11
Portland, Ore. -- Portland General Electric (NYSE: POR) today announced that it will make its first presentation to the
investment community on Tuesday, April 11, 2006. The presentation is Portland General Electric's first as an
independent company; the utility officially became independent from former parent company Enron Corp. on Monday,
April 3. 

During the webcast, CEO and president Peggy Fowler and CFO and treasurer Jim Piro will provide an overview of the
company and its operations.

The webcast will begin at 12:30 p.m. EDT, and will be archived for two weeks. 

Portland General Electric's presentation will follow the anticipated commencement of regular-way trading of the
utility's common stock on Monday, April 10, under the New York Stock Exchange ticker symbol "POR." When-issued
trading of the new PGE common stock began with the initial issuance April 3.

# # #

About Portland General Electric Company
Portland General Electric, headquartered in Portland, Ore., is a fully integrated electric utility that serves
more than 780,000 residential, commercial and industrial customers in Oregon. 

http://investors.portlandgeneral.com/events.cfm

